
Welcome back! 

 

It has been a joy to welcome the children 

back after the Easter break. 

We have had a busy week, getting back into 

our routines and groups. The children have 

done this superbly and we look forward to 

an exciting term ahead! 

Our school value of 

the week is 

Be Kind 

WB 28th April 2025 Reception Week Ahead 

 

A huge well 

done to Lison in 

R1 who won 

the Hillside 

Easter Egg 

Design 

Competition!  

 

Curriculum Update 

Maths—This week we have been 

learning about counting on from a 

given number.  We have played a 

jumping game with a dice to help 

the children to visualise what 

counting on looks like. Next week 

we will look at counting back.  

Literacy— We have 

read ‘Anansi and the 

Golden Pot’ by Taiye 

Selasi.  

Music—We have been learning 

about ‘Carnival of the Animals’ 

and moving to the music.  We 

have also practised 

keeping a beat with our 

bodies and instruments.   

Schedule Reminders 

 

 

 

Tuesdays—Reading Books/Ditties 

Bring in your child’s reading book/ditty 

and diary for it to be changed. You must 

read this together at least 3 times for it to 

be changed.  

 

Tuesdays—P.E Day 

This will continue is our P.E day.  Plain 

black jogging bottoms/leggings, trainers, 

plain white tee and a plain black zipped 

hoodie/school jumper.  

 

Fridays—Library Day 

Bring in your library book to change it for 

a new one.  

Uniform Reminders 

 

Please ensure your child 

is wearing the correct school 

uniform for each day.  

Jogging bottoms and 

trainers are only 

to be worn on PE 

days.   

Thank you 



 
  


